
Nursery Newsletter  
Autumn 2 Week 6 

Welcome to Week 6! 
 

This week:  
• We have been reading ‘It’s not Just a Blanket’ by Annaliese Stoney and playing a game called ‘this is a box’ to inspire our junk 

modelling. This morning a mystery letter was found in the classroom from an Elf! The Elf has asked us to build a home for him 
using junk modelling so that he will have somewhere nice to stay in the nursery.  

• We continue to sing our number songs, counting 1:1 to 10 and representing the numbers on our fingers.  
• We are learning to write the number seven using a number rhyme. 
• We are building ‘numicon cities’ and ‘counting towers’. Children are being encouraged to count as they play. 
• We do the calendar each morning, singing the days of the week, months of the year, seasons and weather songs.  
• We are still learning the songs for our Christmas performance. We have taught the children actions and usually listen to the 

songs on a school program called sing up, however I have provided YouTube links with the lyrics below so you can continue 
practicing at home.  

 

Links: 
• https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g-OF7KGyDis&ab_channel=ChristmasSongsandCarols-LovetoSing 
• https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3CWJNqyub3o&ab_channel=ChristmasSongsandCarols-LovetoSing 
 
Reminders 
• ‘Father Christmas’ at the Lyric Theatre 14/12/2023.  
• A Christmas performance will be held in the Nursery on 15/11/2023 at 11:00 am. 
• Please practice hand washing at home! 
• If you have a Christmas book at home and your child would like to bring it in to read with the class that would be much 

appreciated. 
• As we are talking about Christmas and other celebrations that are important to us please feel free to share pictures of the 

children's last Christmas/ celebration for them to share with the class and compare how we celebrate.  
 

We hope you have a lovely week! Warm Regards, the Nursery Team.  


